
www.windmillhill.school 01928 712337 Autumn 9 1920 Dates for your Diary 

 
 

 
15th November 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Weekly Newsletter 

Class Attendance Award for week ending 8th November 2019 

  Attendance Minutes Late 

First Year 2 100% 0 

Second Year 6 100% 30 

Third Year 3 97.4% 10 

Fourth Year 1 96.6% 190 

Fifth Reception 96.4% 180 

Sixth Year 4 95.7% 10 

Seventh Year 5 94.6% 0 

 
Well done to Year 2 for having 100% attendance and no lates last week!  Keep it up! 

Well done also to Year 6!  
 

Aldi’s Kit for Schools 

Thank you to everyone who sent in stickers  

for the poster.   

We managed to complete it and we have now 

sent it off.   

Keep your fingers crossed everyone! 

 
Festival of Stars 

Thank you to everyone who attended our Festival of Stars performances this week.  
Everyone had a lovely time and I look forward to seeing more talent next year.  Get 
practising children! 
 
In total we raised £443.60 Including Own Clothes Day and the Cake Sale.  Thank you to those 
parents who baked cakes for the sale. 
 

Planet Ice Trip – Wednesday 18th December 
Please return all permission slips together with payment as soon as 
possible. 
 
The letter has only been sent home with the eldest child, therefore, please 
include any younger children, if necessary, on the form when returning it 
to school.  The cost of this trip is £5.00 per child.   
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Year 3 and Year 6 Residential Trips 
Letters have been sent home to Year 3 and Year 6 regarding the residential trips next year.  
Please can the deposits be sent in to school as soon as possible.   

 
Sale Sharks – Rugby in the Park 

There is a new rugby club taking place at Astmoor Primary School on Mondays between 
4.00pm and 7.00pm.  If you would like more information, please contact 
David.Fallows@Cheshire.PNN.Police.uk. Alternatively, please see the poster in the porch. 
 

Community Shop 
A Community Shop will be opening in December in the old Onward office site at Halton Lea. 
If you would like to become a member, you will need to sign up and you can do this at the 
Children’s Centre on Monday 18th and Monday 25th November between 1.00pm and 
3.00pm.  You will need proof of address and evidence of any support you receive. 
 
For those of you who haven’t heard of community shop it provides three elements to its 
delivery:- 
 
Community Store 
Space to buy high quality food, drink and household products from well-known brands at 
deeply discounted prices. Surplus products, donated by top retailers, manufacturers and 
brands mean residents can feed their families for less and help make sure perfectly good 
products don't go to waste.     
Community Hub 
The money made in the Community Store helps to provide all sorts of services through the 
Community Hub. The services cover everything from debt advice to home budgeting and are 
designed to help people feel inspired, improve confidence and become the best version of 
themselves.   
Community Kitchen 
Good food always brings people together and the Community Kitchen café spaces are great 
places to grab a decent meal, hold a family event or meet with friends to chat and share 
stories. The bonds made in this space extend beyond their doors and out into communities.  
 

Christmas is Coming! 
Christmas is not too far away and there are lots of activities going on in school leading up to 
the holidays.  Please can I ask parents and carers to respond promptly to letters sent home if 
necessary. 

 
Dates for your Diary 

Please see the attached sheet with dates for your diary for the remainder of this term.   
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher  
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